

The Ryde School

Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 5DR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

10th November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 3's Parent Activity – Wednesday 17th November 2021

You are invited to come into school to work with your child on Wednesday 17th November 2021. The activity will be a Design and Technology activity and will start at 2.00pm and last approximately 45 minutes.

We would be grateful if you could please all wear a face covering.

It is not appropriate to bring babies or young children to this activity.

Please do not worry if you cannot attend as there will be other opportunities to attend workshops throughout the year.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sue Thompson

Sue Niouepen















